
I am writing in support of SB2264.  In 2022 I traveled to Washington DC to speak to my elected officials in 

favor of the Respect for Marriage Act.  As an ordained minister, I want to be able to exercise my religious 

values in performing weddings.  For me, this means being legally allowed to sanction marriages between 

any 2 people for whom I agree to officiate.  I support the rights of any 2 people who form a loving union 

to marry.  Changing the state forms to match current federal law, which respects my religious freedom is 

a good thing to do. 

 

Rev. Michelle Webber 


